
1 
 

 

Office of MCC 
Email: adgme@nic.in 

GOVERNMENT ODF INDIA 
DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF HEALTH SERVICES 

NIRMAN BHAWAN, NEW DELHI-110108 

 
 

 
Ref. U-12021/02/2025-MEC Dated: 13-05-2025 

NOTICE 
Urgent Attention Candidates: 

 

 
Subject: - Cut Off Date for qualifying MD/ MS/DNB Broad Specialty 
qualification -reg 

It is for the information of all Super Specialty candidates that the Cut Off Date for 

qualifying MD/ MS/DNB Broad Specialty qualification towards determination of 

eligibility for appearing in NEET-SS 2024 as notified by NBE is 30th April, 2025. 

Accordingly, candidates who have appeared for their degree exam before 30th 

April, 2025 will be eligible to participate in NEET SS Counselling 2024 which is 

being held from 13th May, 2025. Those who are appearing for MD/ MS/DNB 

exam after 30th April, 2025 will not be able to participate in SS Counselling for the 

academic year 2024. 
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